
 

 

Our Ref:  VNS/LDE 
21st January 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
KS5 Parents’ Consultation Evening – Thursday 13th February 2020 
 
I would like to invite parents and carers of students in Years 12 and 13 to a Parents’ 
Consultation Evening on Thursday 13th February 2020 between 4.00pm and 7.00pm with 
your child’s Learning Consultants.  We expect these meetings to be attended by a parent or 
carer, so that the progress outlined is supported by both the Academy and home.  The main 
aims of this meeting will be: 

 to highlight current progress, strengths and development areas in each subject; 
 to discuss any issues or concerns; and 
 to strengthen the Academy-home partnership in supporting your child. 

 
In order for the event to run smoothly, we would ask all parents/carers and students to attend 
their meetings punctually at the time booked.  You can book your appointment through the 
Insight ParentPortal at:  www.q3academy.org.uk/insight. 
 
There is no requirement for students to wear their Business Dress to attend the meetings.  
Please enter through the main entrance to the Academy only and ensure that you sign in on 
arrival.  There will be no onsite parking available; parking is available on the road.  However, 
please be aware that restrictions apply within this area. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you to the Academy at this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs V Noakes 
Assistant Vice Principal/ 
Director of Sixth Form 
 


